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Representative Gundrum:

This redraft corrects and standardizes the text of proposed ss. 19.45 (13) and 19.59 (1)
(br), together with the description of those provisions in the analysis, in accordance
with your instructions.  The ethics board brought to my attention that the /1 draft did
not utilize consistent terminology in these provisions.
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